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RECOVERED            

The 2017 Monaro 298DX stolen June 17, 2024 from False Creek in Vancouver, was 

recovered abandoned on the south side of the Iona Jetty at the entrance to the 

North Arm of the Fraser River several hours later with the assistance of alert 

mariners and members of the public. 

 If you can assist with this investigation, please contact Constable Stephen Todd 

of the Vancouver Police Marine Unit at Stephen.todd@vpd.ca 604-717-3321 or 

Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-8477 
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